
Welcome Meeting 

Organized by: Department of Education 

Date: 10.10.2023 

Venue: Conference Hall 

The Department of Education, Tulasi Women’s College, organized the Welcome 

Meeting for the UG first year students on 10.10.2023. The meeting was chaired 

by the Principal, Dr. Pramilarani Behera. Prof. Jayashree Behera, HOD Education 

Miss Banya Behera welcomed the first year students and advised them to 

participate wholeheartedly in curricular, co-curricular and extra-curricular 

activities. 





 

 


